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Comments: I support the proposed Golden Peak Improvements Project. Vail needs a venue that can meet the

requirements to host high-caliber international events.

The current space at Golden Peak is not adequate to meet the demand for all training and racing events at Vail.

Additionally, when events are held at other locations on the mountain, it disrupts the general public's experience.

The expansion of Golden Peak would allow all racing and training events to be held in one location.I have

personally trained on the hill with the kids and it can be very crowded this expansion will allow the club to add

some extra lanes which will spread the kids out and be a safer environment for everyone training.

 

I do not believe this will impact the local neighborhood with additional traffic. This will better accommodate the

athletes that are already using the club house and training hill. 

  

I believe the Golden Peak project would not only be safer but would also ensure the standards are met for local

athletes and international events. This will continue to put Vail resorts on the map for providing an outstanding

venue for local and international raced events. I encourage you to support the project.

 

Thank you - Debbie Lathram 

 

 


